	[image: image1.wmf]
[image: image2.jpg]


European Forum on Street Children 2010

Youth rebellions in European Metropolis - Second and third generation migrant children and adolescents in search of their place in the society: challenges to national and EU policies under the new Lisbon Treaty
European Federation for Street Children with Pupil Parent Partnership
Ealing Town Hall, New Broadway, Ealing, London W5 2BY
London

25 - 26 November 2010





Dear Sir/Madam, 

The European Federation for Street Children, in cooperation with its member organisation Pupil Parent Partnership is pleased to invite you to participate in its European Forum on Street Children to be held on 25 - 26 November 2010 in London.

The theme of this year’s European Forum on Street Children will be:  Youth rebellions in European Metropolis - Second and third generation migrant children and adolescents in search of their place in the society: challenges to national and EU policies under the new Lisbon Treaty. The conference will focus on the inclusion and integration issues of second and third generation migrant children and youth while raising awareness also on the less investigated aspects of their social exclusion. The long-term social impact of migration, the situation of ethnic minorities and the risk factors to which the children in question are exposed to, will be analysed as a means of identifying innovative answers to the inclusion needs of youth and children in the European and national levels. 

The welcoming addresses will provide information about the most urgent challenges faced by Member States and the EU and their policy strategies in light of their legal obligations set out in the international, European and national law, with a particular focus on how to protect the human rights of migrant children and ensure their social inclusion. 

The first session of the conference will concentrate on identifying the root causes of the phenomenon and the reasons behind the youth rebellions in European metropolis. It will hence create a picture of the actual political, social and structural situation of second and third generation migrants and highlight the reasons why this problem remains unresolved. 

The second session will focus on the importance of early prevention and integration where the speakers will present innovative multi-actor approaches of NGOs and local authorities to ensure sustainable inclusion of migrant children and youth. Case studies from the UK and other European key countries will focus and the importance and implications of issues such as self-acceptance, rehabilitation and the involvement of civil society actors will be discussed.

The third session will be organised in the form of a high-level panel discussion, where different actors representing key institutions on the European and national levels as well as NGOs involved in the field, and active on the areas of policy making will debate on the issue of inter-institutional cooperation, living conditions of second and third generation migrant youth and the social impact of existing policies and enlargement of their coordination. This will be followed by an open debate aimed at adopting a joint declaration on the need for a “more social” Lisbon Agenda with special reference to the integration of migrant children and youth in Europe.

In case you would like to participate in this conference, we kindly ask you to fill in the attached registration form and send it back to Carla Chirico carla.chirico@efsc-eu.org, by the 05th of November. 

EFSC will cover one night of accommodation for the 25th November 2010. In addition travel costs will be covered up to a total of €120 for 40 participants and priority will be given to EFSC Member Organisations. The accommodation has been organised at the Premier Inn Hotel (52 High Street, Brentford, TW8 0BB London). More detailed logistical information will be sent to you upon registration. Please note that the conference venue is yet to be confirmed and as soon as we have a definite location, we will communicate it to you as soon as possible. We kindly ask you to start arranging your travels early in advance trying to benefit from low budget carriers such as Ryanair or Wizzair so that the costs can be maintained low.  
Participation Fee: €180
The participation fee should be transferred to the following EFSC account:

KBC Bank

IBAN: BE69 4246 0886 5178

Swift Code: KRED BEBB
Should you have any additional queries, please do not hesitate to contact Carla Chirico (carla.chirico@efsc-eu.org). We remain at your full disposal and very much look forward to your participation.

Best regards, 
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Reinhold Müller, 

Director EFSC
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